
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 11 September 2017 10:54 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/15 & AM2014/219 Clerks - Private Sector Award 

 
Dear Ms Stear 

 

Thank you for your response. 

 

I would be very grateful if you are able to provide me with an update on Thursday as per 

your email.  

 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
Suite 402, Level 4 
Watt Street, Commercial Centre 
Corner King and Watt Streets Newcastle NSW 2300 
Tel: +612 4989 1003 | Mob: 0447 189 469 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 

Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 

 

www.ablawyers.com.au
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-business-lawyers?trk=top_nav_home


From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 11 September 2017 10:52 AM 
To: Kate Thomson; AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/15 & AM2014/219 Clerks - Private Sector Award 

 
Dear Ms Thomson, 
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
Currently, the limited video-link facilities in Newcastle are already booked for use in other matters 
on Friday, so I am unable to accommodate your request at this time.  
 
I can let you know by close of business Thursday if Fridays’ matters will proceed, otherwise I note 
there is a video-link set up with the Sydney Commission. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 11 September 2017 9:54 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: AM2016/15 & AM2014/219 Clerks - Private Sector Award 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Associate 

 

AM2016/15 & AM2014/219 Clerks - Private Sector Award 

 

We refer to the above and confirm we act on behalf of ABI and the NSWBC in this 

matter. 

 

We note that this matter is listed for conference before the Vice President on Friday 15 

September at 10am. 

 

May we request a videolink to Newcastle be added for this conference? 

 

We apologise for the lateness of this request. 

 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kate Thomson 
Lawyer 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  

 

 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au

